COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE XI

Memorandum from the Regional Director
No. 120, S. 2022

FOR : Presidents/Officers-In-Charge
State Universities and Colleges Davao Region
DATE ; August 11, 2022
SUBJECT PARTICIPATION IN THE PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS ON THE

REVISED SUC LEVELLING CRITERIA AND GUIDELINES

In accordance with the pertinent provisions of Republic Act No. 7722, otherwise
known as the “Higher Education Act of 1994 and the Memorandum from the Office of
the Executive Director No. 636, series of 2022 entitled the “Public Consultations on
the Revised SUC Levelling Criteria and Guidelines”, this Office reiterates the CHED
Office of Institutional Quality Assurance and Governance invitation to participate in the
hybrid public consultation on the proposed revised SUC Levelling Instrument which
will be held on August 31, 2022 from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM.

All SUC Presidents and their officers-in-charge for SUC Levelling in Region XI
are enjoined to participate in the said activity. Please confirm attendance through the
link https://bit.ly/publiconsultationsuclevelling.

Attached is the copy of the Memorandum from the Office of the Executive
Director that contain relevant details for the said activity.

For information and guidance.

MARIC - SQUEJO, Ph.D.,CESO Il
irector IV ¢
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